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SENT VIA EMAIL to:  All Proponents 
 
 
All Proponents: 
 

RE: 23-008 RFP - General Contractor Services for City Hall Annex Third Floor Renovations – 

Notice of Cancellation  

Please be advised that the City is hereby providing notice that the City is cancelling the RFP 

process for 23-008 RFP - General Contractor Services for City Hall Annex Third Floor 

Renovations. With the numerous questions received to date the City realizes the drawings and 

specifications need to be revised. The City will be issuing a new RFP as soon as the drawings and 

specifications are updated. 

The City thanks you for the time and effort expended to date. 

The City encourages you to monitor our website for the new RFP and wishes you success in all 

your future endeavors. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Mark Pain, Purchasing Manager 
Email: mpain@coquitlam.ca  
T: 604-927-3062 
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